
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from University of Santo Tomas, the Philippines
 

July 18th, 2017 
 
On July 18th, 2017, Staff of MUPY’s International Relations Unit welcomed four pharmacy students
from Faculty Pharmacy, University of Santo Tomas, the Philippines. The students have participated in
the 2017 Student Mobility Program focusing on Thai pharmacy system as well as cultural experiences
at MUPY and external training sites during July 17th – August 2nd, 2017.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2052


